
Friends of East Whitby 

 

Please come along to our ‘Friends of East Whitby’ meeting on Monday 1st April 

at 2:30pm in the school dining room. The aim of the meeting is to discuss 

fundraising events and chat about things we would like to raise money for. It 

would be great if we could come together to make events happen at our 

school for the children to enjoy. Without parent/carer involvement, we are 

unable to run events, as we all know last year’s Christmas Fair had to be 

cancelled. Coffee and biscuits supplied! We look forward to seeing you there. 


